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Ms. Tighe,
Thank you for your email inquiry regarding your client —1G Cuffari.

As of the date of this email, IG Guffari is not the subject of an IC investigation. Additionally, per IC
Policy, eny individual under 1C investigation will promptly receive written notice of the fact that they
are under investigation; the allegations being investigated; any additional allegations (once/if known);
the opportunity to speak with investigators and provide materials prior to the conclusion of the
investigation; and the opportunity to submit a written response to the IC concerning the draft report of
investigation {ICP&P, Section 9A).

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Bryce C. Harrison

Assistant Counsel to the Integrity Committes

Council of the Inspectors General on Integrity and Efficiency
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